
 
MUPY visiting professor completed her professional visit.
 

Aug 29, 2013       
 
Professor Yee Yee Tin, the visiting professor at the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University has
already completed her professional visit during three month period. She gladly shared experiences
and impression about MUPY visiting scholar program as well as provided invaluable suggestion to
improve the program in the future. In addition, Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for
International Relations, Assoc. Prof. Yuvadee Wongkrajang, Head of Department of Physiology, Assoc.
Prof. Srichan Phornchirasilp, Head of Department of Pharmacology, Assoc. Prof. Rungravi
Temsiririrkkul, Head of Department of Pharmaceutical Botany, and Assoc. Prof. Penchom Peungvicha had
a great chance to discuss about the academic and research collaboration between universities in the
future.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1181


